NEW COMMUNITY BUILDING — The Juneau Tlingit and Haida community coun-
cil is completing a new community building this summer. The new structure will be
used primarily for recreation and includes a gymnasium with a junior basketball
court, although plans are to add office space to help pay for the facility. According
to community council public relations representative Al McKinley, the building will
be completed on October 22 at a cost of $761,000. It is located on Egan Drive near
the Bartlett MemoriaT"Hospital. lke Cropley, of the T & H Juneau community coun-
cil is the building inspector, making sure the center meets standards.
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